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Dear Holly Area Schools Families,  

 

The safety and well-being of our students, staff and families is our top priority.  

 

It has recently come to our attention that yesterday, Thursday, Oct. 6, students in the neighboring 

district of Huron Valley Schools reported that an older white male with a beard in a black Chevy truck 

offered them candy and popsicles at a bus stop near Duck Lake and Connors Lane.  

 

Police ask that anyone with any information regarding Thursday’s incident in Huron Valley Schools 

immediately call 911. 

 

We are contacting our families out of an abundance of caution to protect the safety and welfare of our 

students. This situation is also a reminder for students and families to report any suspicious activity of 

any kind on school grounds or at our bus stops to police, their building principal or district 

administration.  

 

We also ask that our parents please remind their children of the following safety tips: 

    •    Try to avoid walking to and from school and the bus stop alone 

    •    If your child sees anything suspicious, call 911 

    •    Never talk to or take anything from strangers  

    •    Keep enough distance from strangers so they are unable to touch  

 

Working together, we will continue to make Holly Area Schools a safe place for our Bronchos to learn, 

grow and thrive.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Roper, Superintendent 

Holly Area Schools 

 


